
Year 6 Homework               10.11.20 

Autumn term project homework 

This week you need to produce a homework linked to the book we have been studying: A Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens. You have 

three options from which to choose. This is an extended homework task. You are expected to spend time on it each week and produce 

an impressive final piece. As before, please take a picture of the finished piece and send it to us. 

Design a Christmas card and 

write a letter. 

 

Design a Christmas card that 

might have been sent during 

Victorian times. This card is to be 

from Scrooge to his nephew, 

Fred. Within the card, there 

needs to be a letter showing 

remorse and explaining how he 

has changed since the visits from 

the ghosts. 

 

Make a model. 

Using a shoe box or box of similar 

size, create a model of the inside 

of one of these three rooms: 

 Scrooge’s counting house 

 Scrooge’s bedroom 

 The Cratchit’s 

You must use description from 

the text of these settings and your 

knowledge of Victorian life to 

make this as realistic as possible 

Story board with animation. 

Using a computer and images online, 

create a story board of the events in 

A Christmas Carol. You need to 

include at least 12 boxes or sections 

showing different events of the story 

(in order!). 

Each section will need to have a 

picture and text to explain what is 

happening. 

You may complete this in a word 

document or as a presentation such 

as powerpoint. 

In addition, you may make an 

animation of this story board for the 

class to watch. 

Designing and making an 

Advent Calendar 

Advent calendars become popular 

during Victorian time and these 

days there are lots of different 

types around – chocolate ones, 

fabric ones, 3D ones, Lego ones, 

model ones – the list is endless. 

This is your chance to make your 

own out of whatever you like. It 

needs to have a door / pocket / 

window for every 

day in December 

up to Christmas 

and there needs 

to something for 

each day, such as a picture. 

Looking forward to seeing how 

creative you can be!  

 

This homework is due in on Wednesday 9th December. 


